
Jade Parnaby 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
Dear Sirs, 
I am writing to urge you to take up these bills as soon as possible.  As someone who 
has intimate experience of universal health care (Australia) and who currently works 
within the health care setting, I can assure you that nobody I speak to about the 
current state of health care in the USA, disagrees with my assertion that the system 
is fundamentally flawed, broken and down right unfair. 
We deserve better.  i pay taxes, I contribute to my community and in return I 
demand equitable access to health care without the constant fear of finding the 
money to pay for any accidental misfortune that might befall me. 
Please move forward on these bills.  There is no other viable alternative.  Single-
payer is the best, most effective, most equitable way to provide the citizens of this 
state with comprehensive health care.  The rest of the developed world already 
knows it.  Let Vermont be the first to say no to profits at the expense of its citizens.   
Take up and move forward on these bills. 
Thank you, 
Jade Parnaby 
 
Jade Parnaby 
695 Old Farm Rd 
West Burke, VT 05871 

 


